

## Mid-Atlantic Fishery Management Council

800 North State Street, Suite 201, Dover, DE 19901 Phone: 302-674-2331 | FAX: 302-674-5399 | www.mafmc.org Michael P. Luisi, Chairman | G. Warren Elliott, Vice Chairman Christopher M. Moore, Ph.D., Executive Director

April 12, 2019

Mr. Michael Pentony Regional Administrator National Marine Fisheries Service Greater Atlantic Region 55 Great Republic Drive Gloucester, MA 01930-2276

## Dear Mike:

Attached please find a copy of the Supplemental Information Report (SIR) for 2019 specifications revisions for summer flounder. This constitutes the Council's formal submission of the recommended 2019 commercial and recreational catch limits. The recommended specifications for 2020-2021, and the recommended 2019 recreational management measures, will be submitted via separate packages. Please call if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Christopher M. Moore

**Executive Director** 

cc: Michael Luisi, Warren Elliott, Kiley Dancy, Cynthia Ferrio